From: Jasbir Singh

Sent: 16 December 2021 16:19

To: Licensing < <u>Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk</u>> **Subject:** The Broadway, 266 Muswell Hill Broadway, N10

Dear Sir/Madam

I am a resident living close to the above property and wish to strongly raise an objection to the request to change opening hours and to sell alcohol.

My objection is based on experience of clubs and similar establishments where alcohol is consumed late into the night near residential areas.

We are worried about crime and disorder including a drugs culture that accompanies such premises.

Public safety is compromised and nuisance is widespread too. This includes concerns for younger children who are harmed as a result of being induced into or outside of such venues.

We hope that you will give serious consideration to turning down the request for change.

Regards

Jasbir Singh